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The Hatley website has continued to provide the Parish with timely information about 
Parish Council and local matters (agendas and minutes of meetings, progress of 
Superfast broadband, public consultations, planning applications, Hatley Village 
Association events, St Denis’ and Hatley St George church, road closures etc.)  

As always, thanks are due to our webmaster Peter Mann for his continued 
enthusiasm at keeping the site updated and lively, on a voluntary basis. Thanks also 
to everyone who has contributed photographs of village events and other material to 
the website. 

A website survey was conducted in May 2016. A summary of the replies from the 42 
households who kindly took the trouble to complete the form are on the Hatley 
website. The survey has given a good indication of the most used and valued 
information on the site and provided ideas on other things we could add.  Many 
survey responses complimented Peter Mann for his hard work. 

Hatley Parish Council will shortly be applying to NALC’s Transparency Fund for £500 
funding towards the design of a new website which will be directly accessible to the 
Parish Clerk and Parish Councillors and will be suitable for use on all types of 
devices which connect to the internet.  This will alleviate the pressure from Peter 
who currently runs the site single-handedly. The Parish Council has pledged £500 
towards the design costs. The new site design will accommodate wishes expressed 
in the website survey as far as possible. 

 

Link to website survey results 
http://www.hatley.info/docs/2016-Hatley-website-survey--results.pdf 

 


